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Circular: 063 
           20 July 2020 
 

 
Dear Residents, 
 
It is with great sadness that I have to inform you that on Wednesday Thola Kasi reported not feeling well.  
Protocols were followed and she was immediately sent home to isolate and be tested.  He results came in 
on Friday and she tested positive for COVID19.   She will remain in isolation for 14 days and we wish her a 
speedy recovery during this difficult time. 
 
Our Protocols were immediately implemented and the entire working area where she had been working 
has been sanitized and traceability investigation done.  Employees who were in contact with her has been 
send home to isolate and monitor.  Protocols were followed and we have confirmed that she was wearing 
her mask and face shield the entire time during her shift and that she did not have contact with any 
residents without the necessary 1,5-meter distancing. 
 
Thola is isolating at home and we are checking in on her daily.  She has a slight cough and loss of taste 
only.  She is doing very well otherwise.   
 
Your ever-caring Village Manager 
 

 
 
Wilma Swart 
Village MAnager 


